
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 11:43 AM 
To: Dombrowski, Frank J 
Cc: Andrew G Cawrse (Andrew.Cawrse@ramboll.com); Brian Hennings 

(Brian.Hennings@ramboll.com); Prasad, Narendra M; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: Former We Energies Appleton MGP - Path Forward with MW-3 at Lawrence 

University Property 
 
Frank, 
 
Based on our discussion yesterday, the path forward with MW-3 at the Lawrence University Property 
will be to include MW-3 data and extend the groundwater plume to include MW-3 in future submittals. 
Since MW-24, a downgradient well from MW-3 and the site, will remain in place, the well will not be 
transferred to the Appleton Cty (Coal Tar) MGP Site (02-45-000042). MW-3 will be abandoned prior to 
closure of the Lawrence Univ Academy of Music site (02-45-582612).   
 
Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.  
Thank you for your time yesterday. 
Sarah 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Phone: (920) 510-8277 
Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 
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